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Urgent care?  

9/23/14 

Re: Letter of Reference 

To whom it may concern, 

I would like to take this time to highly recommend The Medicus Firm for your company's recruiting 

needs. I am the Medical Director of 4 urgent care centers and contacted the Medicus Firm to help in the 

recruitment of multiple physicians. Unlike other recruiting services, The Medicus Firm will recruit the 

person right for your company saving you a lot of time and decrease the stress and anxiety that comes 

with finding new physicians. 

Our recruiter, Chad Rudel did an excellent job in analyzing our environment and coming to us with 

realistic candidates that would fit well into our company. He was honest and let me know his feelings 

on certain candidates saving me a lot of time. 

I will continue to work with The Medicus Firm whenever a need arises and would encourage you to do 

the same. Recruiting is a tedious process but these guys are really good at it. 

Respectfully, 

Nimesh Patel, MD 

Quality Urgent Care 

Medical Director 
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